CONTACT US:

If you need to contact your local research team:

Royal London 07552267915

Whipps Cross: 07837227370

Newham: 07552267937

VISIT OUR WEBSITE!

Are you interested in learning more about our research?

https://www.barc-research.org/



Would you like to have a say in our future research to improve the health of pregnant women and unborn children, or in reproductive health?

Join Katie's Team!

The patient and public advisory group for women's health research in East

Contact:

ktnetwork@gmul.ac.uk to request more info.









Welcome to the first issue of the OMAHA participant newsletter!



"Thank you very much for taking part in the OMAHA study. Type 2 diabetes continues to be a major public health problem, and I am confident that OMAHA's investigation into the effect of metformin is a small but significant step towards tackling this problem at a key stage in a mother's life."

Prof. Shakila Thangaratinam, Chief Investigator

Recruitment:

Recruitment is now complete! We are very happy to have reached this stage. Our focus will now be on seeing women for their follow-up visits.







As an OMAHA participant, we ask you to come to the hospital for 3 visits after childbirth:

6-13 weeks – for a fasting blood test (OGTT)

6 months – for a routine blood test (HBA1C)

1 year – for a fasting blood test (OGTT)

For your follow-up visits

- Please remember to bring your paper diary or to show us your
 Dosecast App when you come for your visit
- We will give you a £10 Love2shop voucher when you attend your visit

We look forward to seeing you!